
The St. Stephen School Carnival
June 13th, 14th, and 15th from 6-11pm each night.

Ride All Night Wristbands, are on sale NOW for $20 a wristband. You can purchase
wristbands in the school office. Wristbands are $35 per night at the Carnival.

Calling all volunteers! Join the tradition by lending a hand. Whether you can help with
setup, take-down, or run a booth, sign up on our "Sign-Up Genius" page.
Get involved, have fun, and make memories at the carnival! For more information, reach
out to us at the school office or via email.

Save the date!
The all season used uniform sale will be on July 7th from 10 am to 1 pm in the school
pavilion.

HSA Update

Carnival Needs Large Coolers
Anyone have a large cooler (with working valve) taking up space in their garage...want to
donate it and dust it off and drop it to the pavilion before June 5th? Thank you!

HSA Executive Board Members
Thank you to Laura Fox, for serving as a co-Volunteer Coordinator of the HSA Executive
Board for the past two years! We greatly appreciate Laura's time, organization, and
amazing computer knowledge! Laura has been an asset to the HSA.
Renee Cumberland has agreed to continue serving as the HSA Vice President for
another two year term due to there not being any nominations for Vice President. Thank
you, Renee!

We would like to welcome Jennifer Merritt and Shannan Sortino to the HSA Executive
Board! Jennifer is our new co-Volunteer Coordinator and Shannan is our
Member-at-Large. We are looking forward to a great year!

HSA Year in Review
The HSA Year End Wrap-Up was presented at the Fine Arts & Spring Concert Night on
May 21st. Thank you for your support in helping us raise over $74,000 this year for our
school! A special shout-out to all our event chairpersons who ran many wonderful events
and fundraisers for our families! Please see the attached flier to see how we raised funds
this year and how they were spent.

HSA Survey Gift Card Winner
Thank you to all who completed the HSA Survey! We appreciate you sharing your ideas
and will be using this information as we plan for next year. Congratulations to our
Amazon gift card winner, Bridget Silva!

Volunteer Hours Reminder
This is a friendly reminder to log your volunteer hours in Track it Forward, and all
volunteer hours are due by May 31st. If you have any questions about your volunteer

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050444AEAC2DA3F94-49065764-carnival#/


hours, please contact the Volunteer Co-Chairs, Lauren Yankolonis @
laurendunn21@gmail.com or Laura Fox @ laurafox13@gmail.com.

Cards for Mrs. Tabassi
The school is continuing to accept monetary donations for Mrs. Tabassi via cash or
check (made payable to Mrs. Tabassi) in an envelope sent to school labeled "We love
Mrs. Tabassi." We also want to help keep her spirits up and let her know that we are
thinking about her and praying for her as she continues her chemotherapy and radiation
treatments. If your family would like to send in a card to school, we will gladly accept
these and get them delivered to her. Please feel free to write her special notes or
include a note or picture made by your child(ren). All of these will help her to know she
is still in our hearts. Thank you for your thoughtfulness!

Father’s Club Update
Please note our upcoming events, we look forward to seeing everyone.


